
 

 
 
                                       

 

 

  APPLETON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
225 North Oneida Street 
Appleton, WI 54911-4780 
(920) 832-6170  |  FAX: (920) 832-6182 

 
October 7, 2020 
 
 
 
The Friends of the Appleton Public Library / F.P. Young Scholarship, awarded by the 
Appleton Public Library Board of Trustees, will be given to a graduate Library 
Science student(s) in January 2021.  A scholarship or scholarships totaling  
$1600 will be awarded. 
 
Please refer to the enclosed Appleton Public Library Scholarship Policy for the 
scholarship award criteria.  Scholarship information may also be found at 
www.apl.org/scholarship 

 
Please note the closing date for the applications is November 30, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 
and a transcript or certification of satisfactory progress or proof of enrollment must be 
included with the application. 
 
Your assistance in encouraging students to apply for the scholarship will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Colleen Rortvedt 
Library Director 
Appleton Public Library

 

http://www.apl.org/scholarship

